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EU REACH Regulation Statement 

 
MACOM Technology Solutions is committed to compliance with the EU REACH Regulation, 
(EC/1907/2006), regarding the registration, evaluation, authorisation and restriction of chemicals. The 
following information is given to you to address communication obligations under the regulation, but 
does not establish a separate contractual relationship or modify any existing contractual obligations.  
 
Under Article 33, suppliers of articles have the responsibility to communicate to the recipients of their 
products, any substances of very high concern (SVHCs) contained in their products, above the 
stipulated threshold of 0.1% w/w. 
 
Obligations related to Article 7(2) on notification of substances in articles and Article 59(4) on 
authorisation of SVHCs are not applicable to MACOM products.  
 
As defined in Article 76, Annex XVII of the REACH Regulation includes all the restrictions adopted in 
the framework of REACH and the previous legislation, Directive 76/769/EEC. As defined in Article 57, 
Annex XIV contains substances requiring authorisation to be used after the sunset date.  
 
As ECHA continues to update the Candidate List of Substances of Very High Concern, Annex XIV and 
Annex XVII, MACOM endeavours to collect information on the use of these substances from its 
suppliers. We ask our vendors to provide full material data about the constituents of the parts they 
supply and we manage that data across our product portfolio.  
 
MACOM has addressed the European Court of Justice decision regarding the definition of article in 
order to assure continued compliance with the legislation.   
 
On the basis of information provided to MACOM from its suppliers, certain products contain SVHCs 
above 0.1%w/w. We can provide specific reports for those products to comply with Article 33 
requirements. We have also addressed our responsibilities under the EU Waste Framework Directive 
to submit SVHC notifications to the SCIP (Substance of Concern in Products) Database. For more 
specific information, please contact product_compliance@macom.com.  
 
This information is provided to the best of our current actual knowledge based on information 
provided by our third-party suppliers in response to our reasonable inquiries. As such this information 
is subject to change as new information becomes available to us and we make no representation or 
warranty, express or implied as to, and assume no liability for the accuracy of, information supplied 
by third parties. 
 
Regards, 
Therese Deane 
Director, Global Compliance & Quality Systems 


